

My favourite school day &

1) Read and colour

My name is Harry. I'm nine years old. I'm a student. I live in a small town with my parents and a little sister. I get up at 7 o'clock in the morning. I wash my face, I put on my clothes. In my school students wear uniforms. The boys wear a blue jacket, a red shirt, green shorts, red socks, blue shoes and a blue hat. The girls wear a pink hat, a purple jumper, a white blouse, a grey skirt, pink socks and black shoes. Then I have breakfast: I eat milk and

Then I have breakfast: I eat milk and cereal and I drink orange juice.



(C)fumire

I go to school at 7:45. I usually go to school on foot, school isn't far from my house. My lessons start at 8 o'clock. I go to school from Monday to Friday from 8 o' clock in the morning to 4 o'clock in the afternoon. My favourite subjects are History and P.E., but I love English and I like Art. I think that Science is interesting. I don't like Maths. I'm good at Geography, but I'm not good at Maths. The Music lesson is on Monday at 11 o'clock and I'm happy because I play the guitar and I like music!

My favourite school day is Wednesday because I have English, History, Art and P.E. In English I study many interesting facts about Great Britain, America

and Australia... I like school!

| | | J +/ |
|---|--|----------|
| | 2) WRITE TRUE OR FALSE 1) Harry is nine years old 2) He gets up at six o'clock | 2) 3) |
| | 3) He wears a uniform | ۱_ |
| | 4) He has biscuits for breakfast | 4) |
| | 5) He goes to school by bike | 5) |
| | 6) History and P.E. are his favourite | <u> </u> |
| | Subjects | 6) |
| | 7) He likes Art | 7) |
| | 8) He doesn't like Science | 8) |
| | 9) He loves English | 9) |
| | 10) His favourite school day is Friday | 10 |
| | 10) This lavourite school day is Filday | 11 |
| 1 | I | |

| 3) ANSWER |
|--------------------------------------|
| 1) Where does Harry live? |
| |
| 2) Has he got a sister? |
| 3) When does he get up? |
| A) Door househouse land |
| 4) Does he eat milk and cereal? |
| 5) When is the Music lesson? |
| <u></u> |
| 6) Is he good at Maths? |
| 7) Does he like Music? |
| 8) Is the Music lesson at 8 o'clock? |
| 9) Is he good at Geography? |
| 10) Does he play the recorder? |
| 11) Is Wednesday his favourite day? |
| |

My mum

My mum is tall and thin. Her name is Paris. She is 34 years old.

She has got wonderful eyes. They are black. She has got small ears, a small nose and a small mouth.

She has got very long blonde hair.

She is beautiful, friendly and nice.

She often wears a light pink skirt with a dark pink top, black shoes and a black handbag.

She is a secretary. Her hobby is shopping. She loves romantic films.

She likes running, but she doesn't like swimming. She can cook and she cooks delicious meals for our family. We all love her wonderful chocolate cake. Her favourite food is pizza.

Mum's favourite colour is ... pink!

I love my mum because she loves me.

She is the best mum of the world.



►E-I-E-I-Oi ►E-I-E-I-Oi ←E-I-E-I-Oi ←

1)TRUE OR FALSE?

- 1. Her name is Susan ______

 2. She is short _____

 3. She is thin _____

 4. She likes pink _____

 5. She has got long blonde hair _____

 6. She is a housewife _____

 7. She doesn't like running _____

 8. She likes swimming _____

 9. She loves romantic films _____

 10 She can con cook
- ►E-I-E-I-Oi►E-I-E-I-Oi←E-I-E-I-Oi←

11 Her favorite food is pasta ______ 12 They love her chocolate cake ____

- 2) Answer:
- 1) What is your mother's name?
- 2) What's her favourite colour?
- 3) What's her favourite food?
- 4) Does she like pets?
- 5) Can she cook?

| NAME | CLASS | DATE |
|------|-------|------|
| NAME | CLA33 | DATE |



COMPREHENSION TEST

1)READ AND COLOUR

HI, MY NAME IS SUNNY

MY SURNAME IS TRUMP.

I'M NINE YEARS OLD.

I'M SPANISH.

I'VE GOT SHORT BLONDE HAIR AND BLACK EYES.

I'M WEARING A PINK T-SHIRT, A YELLOW SKIRT

AND BLUE SHOES.

I'VE GOT A LIGHT BLUE HANDBAG.

I'M HAPPY AND CURIOUS.



| 2) COMPLETE THE IDENTITY CARD | | |
|-------------------------------|--|--|
| NAME: | | |
| SURNAME : | | |
| AGE: | | |
| NATIONALITY: | | |
| HAIR: | | |
| EYES: | | |
| PERSONALITY: | | |
| | | |

| 3) WRITE T for TRUE or F for FALSE OR or NG for NOT GIVEN | | |
|--|--|--|
| 1) SUNNY IS TEN YEARS OLD | | |
| 2) SHE IS ITALIAN | | |
| 3) SHE IS INTELLIGENT | | |
| 4) SHE'S WEARING A PINK T-SHIRT | | |
| 5) SHE'S WEARING A LIGHT BLUE SKIRT | | |
| 6) SHE'S WEARING GREEN SHOES | | |
| 7) SHE'S GOT A DOG | | |
| 8) SHE'S HAPPY | | |

| Name: | class |
|-------|-------|
| | |

A Trip to England

Listen to the teacher and read the story.



Sara and Danny are from Spain. They go to England for two weeks. They go in June and stay in a college with other students in Cambridge. It's really exciting because they meet students of different nationalities. They speak English every day. In the morning they study English with the other students. In the afternoon they visit different places or play different sports at the college They like sports! In the evening they are tired so they sometimes watched TV or play board

games. The best days are Saturday and Sunday because they travel to London. The city is very big and they visit all the monuments like Big Ben, The London Eye and Buckingham Palace. They like everything in the city, but their favourite things are the museums, especially Madam Tussauds.

They also like parks because they can see squirrels and swans. They love animals! At the end of the two weeks, they are sad to return home.

Circle T (True) or F (False).

| 1 | Two Italian students travel to the UK. | Т | F |
|----|--|---|---|
| 2 | Sara ad Danny meet new friends. | Т | F |
| 3 | They speak English everyday | Т | F |
| 4 | They don't like sport. | Т | F |
| 5 | They see Buckingham Palace. | T | F |
| 6 | Madam Tussauds is a monument. | Т | F |
| 7 | In the parks there aren't any animals | Т | F |
| 8 | There are squirrels and swans | Т | F |
| 9 | Sara and Danny stay in a college | Т | F |
| 10 | They are happy to go home. | Т | F |

| Name: | class: | date |
|-------|--------|------|
| | | |

READING TEXT

Read the letter that Giulia received from a new English friend and then complete the schedule with a

for True or False

Dear Giulia,

my name's Emma Williams and I'm your new friend. I'm ten and I live in London, in England: I've got two brothers and one sister: John is seventeen, Fred is fifteen and Melanie is eight.

My favourite sports are volleyball and tennis. I can ski but I can't swim. I like music and I can play the guitar, but I can't play the piano. I can sing, too. My favourite singer is Katy Perry.



What can you do?

I like Italian food and I like pizza and spaghetti very much! I eat bacon and eggs for breakfast. What do you eat for breakfast in Italy?

I've got two pets: two dogs. I love my dogs!

I'm tall and thin, with short blond hair and green eyes. What about you? Write me soon.

Emma

| | TRUE | FALSE |
|--|------|-------|
| 1) Emma is eleven years old | | |
| 2) She lives in Oxford | | |
| 3) She has got two brothers and one sister | | |
| 4) Her favourite sports are ski and golf | | |
| 5) She can ski | | |
| 6) She can't swim | | |
| 7) She can play the recorder | | |
| 8) She can't play the guitar | | |
| 9) She likes pizza and spaghetti | | |
| 10) She's got two cats. | | |

